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Jennifer Biberston

From: Jennifer Biberston
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 2:07 PM
To: Jennifer Biberston
Cc: Aaron Panko
Subject: Notice of Filing / Request for Comments - Case No. PUD24-01 for at 255 Cordon Road 

NE, 4800-4900 Block of State Street and 4700-4800 Block of Auburn Road NE 
Attachments: PUD24-01 NOF-RFC.pdf

BCC List: Corky Brown, East Salem Suburban Neighborhood Association; Marvin Baker, East 
Salem Suburban Neighborhood Association; Michael Johnson; Michael Johnson, East 
Suburban Neighborhood Association; Statesman Journal Newsroom

Hello, 
 
The No�ce of Filing/ Request for Comments for Planned Unit Development Final Plan Case No. PUD24-01 for 255 Cordon 
Road NE, 4800-4900 Block of State Street and 4700-4800 Block of Auburn Road NE is a�ached for your informa�on. 
Comments are due February 12, 2024 by 5:00 p.m. Hard copies go out in the mail today for those of you who are to 
receive one. 
 
Applica�on Summary:  A Planned Unit Development Final Plan for Phase 5 of East Park Estates including 129 lots and 
common open space areas and a 36-unit mul�-family residen�al development. 
 
Please direct ques�ons or comments to the CASE MANAGER: 
Aaron Panko 
apanko@cityofsalem.net  
503-540-2356 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jennifer Biberston 
Administrative Analyst I 
City of Salem | Community Planning and Development | Planning 
555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem  OR  97301 
Jbiberston@cityofsalem.net |503-540-2315 
Facebook | Twitter |YouTube| CityofSalem.net 
 


